
Summer Reading Program 
2015 Thank you! 
 The Algoma Public Library would like to 

thank the following individuals, groups 

and organizations for their time, 

presentations, and donations for prizes 

and for being Everyday Heroes!  

Thank you to: Renee Ebert and Ebert 

Farms, Virginia Feld Johnson, State 

Trooper Kevin Schneider and K9 partner 

Emma, Storyteller Kathy Prestidge, the 

Wisconsin Ghostbusters, Pam Grant and 

Reading Education Assistance Dog 

Trooper, Lana Porter and her 

granddaughters Emily and Daria, the 

Jenson family, a big thank you to the 

Algoma Library Friends for financially 

supporting Summer Library activities, 

and to all the families and individuals 

who participated this year!  

 

1000 Books before 
Kindergarten 
Don’t forget to sign your child up. Sign 

up at the circulation desk. Summertime 

is a great time to read with your little 

ones to help prepare them for 

Kindergarten in September! 

 

  Shanty Days Book Sale! 
Don’t forget our annual book sale on 
Friday, August 14th from 8am-4pm is 
our book sale. Bag of books after 2 pm 
for $2. Donations can be made up until 
Wednesday, August 12th.  
 

Summer Reading Prize Pick 
Students who participated this year in 
the reading program need to turn in 
reading sheets and pick up their prizes 
by Tuesday, September 11th.  Middle 
school participants need to turn in their 
request slips by September 11th, we 
will be placing a group order on the 12th. 
 

 

Internet Hour 
Internet hour is held on the second 
Tuesday of each month from 11 am- 12 
pm for those with questions about mail, 
browsing the internet and more.  
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Young Adults 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help a Child with School 
Supplies 
Children need the proper tools to achieve 

success in school. Often these tools are as 

simple as paper, pencils or crayons. A child 

with adequate supplies is at an advantage 

when it comes to success in school and 

ultimately life. You can help support 

education by donating school supplies for 

our local school children. The Optimist Club 

of Algoma is sponsoring the collection of 

school supplies for the upcoming 2015-2016 

school year. Donated supplies can be 

dropped off at the Algoma Public Library 

during business hours.  

  

Immunizations  
Wednesday, August 19th 3-6 pm. 

Please call and make an appointment 

with the Kewaunee Public Health Nurse 

at (920) 388-7160. 

Local Author Book Signing!  

 
     On Saturday, August 22nd from 11 
am -1 pm, Author Michael Smits will be 
stopping by to sign his newest book “The 
Quest for the Hidden Medallion”, this is a 
Free event. The book can be ordered at 
the publisher www.westbowpress.com 
ahead of time or the author will have 
some copies available at the event to 
purchase. Mr. Smits will be raffling off 1 
E-Book copy as well.  
   The book is about the Blish family’s 
adventure upon moving to Wisconsin 
and the lessons learned focusing on faith 
and trust in God.  
 

Baby Storytime and Story 
Hour  
Watch for hours and dates in our 

September Newsletter!  

   

 

Reading Education 
Assistance Dog 
Come read with Trooper, a Reading 
Education Assistance Dog. He will be 
visiting the library on Wednesday, 
August 12th at 4:3-5:30 pm. R.E.A.D 
uses registered therapy animals that 
have been trained and tested for health, 
safety, appropriate skills and 
temperament. The animals are ideal 
reading companions because they listen 
attentively, do not judge, laugh or 
criticize. Parents and children are 
encouraged to meet Trooper and read to 
him. 

Book Clubs! 
Book Worms meets on Tuesday, 
August 18th at 1 pm and 5 pm.  
     This month the group can choose any 
Young Adult novel to read and discuss 
with the group. The possibilities are 
endless here! Read 1 or 2 or 3 books and 
tell the group about it. Cookies and 
refreshments will be provided. 
 
Lasting Literature Book Club meets on 
Wednesday, September 23rd at 5 pm. 
They will be reading and discussing “The 
Once and Future King” by T.B. White. 
 

You have a voice! Every year, teen groups 
from across the country nominate titles for 
the YALSA Teens' Top Ten. VOTE on your 
favorite titles anytime between August 15th 
and October 25th at 
http://www.ala.org/yalsa/reads4teens/ 
 The winners will be announced in late 
October. Here are some of this year’s 
nominees: 
      Alsaid, Adi. Let’s Get Lost 
      Matson, Morgan. Since You’ve Been Gone.  
      Armentrout, Jennifer L. Don’t Look Back               
      Maas, Sarah J. Heir of Fire  
      Blackburne, Livia. Midnight Thief  
      Clare, Cassandra. The Bane Chronicles.             
       Pearson, Mary E. The Kiss of Deception.  
       Rutkoski, Marie. The Winner’s Curse  
       Dellaira, Ava. Love Letters to the Dead  
 
To view the complete list please visit the ALA 
Reads4teens website.  
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